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Overcoming barriers to trust in crime statistics: England and Wales – 
Open Meeting 

 
 
A meeting to discuss the interim findings of a review by the UK Statistics Authority will be held on 
Monday 18 January 2010, from 10:00 to 12:00 at the Royal Statistical Society, 12 Errol Street, 
London EC1Y 8LX. Coffee and registration will start at 9:30 and there will be a sandwich lunch 
from 12:00. 
 
If you would like to attend, please email the registration form by 11 January 2010. The registration 
form is available at: 
http://www.statisticsauthority.gov.uk/assessment/monitoring-reports/crime-statistics-open-meeting-
-18-january-2009---registration-form.doc
 
Please email the registration form to authority.enquiries@statistics.gsi.gov.uk
 
Attendance is free, but places may need to be limited. 
 
The interim report will be published on the Authority’s website in the week commencing 14 
December 2009:  
http://www.statisticsauthority.gov.uk/assessment/monitoring-reports/index.html
 
There will be some short presentations followed by a question and answer session and an 
opportunity for discussion. If you would like to be given a slot in the programme to make a 
presentation (up to five minutes) then please mention this in your covering email when booking a 
place. 
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